To The Editor,
SAJR
Sub – revised manuscript
Sir,
As suggested by the reviewer we have made relevant modifications in the article. Changes in sentence construction have been made to make it a more concise document.
As there was confusion regarding the numbering of images and legends, the numbering system has been modified and legends altered accordingly
Though difficult, the number of images have been reduced to 5 from 8, so as to come closer to the guidelines set out by the journal.
The images have been saved to JPEG format from the Dicom files which is why it cannot be altered. We are unable to provide selected images in Dicom format due to local workstation limitations. Only the entire study containing hundreds of images can be obtained in Dicom.
We have tried to save the images in the most ideal windows and maximum obtainable resolution. Please see if it will be sufficient.
Please feel free to let us know regarding any further modifications or clarifications required
Thanking you
Yours sincerely
Harish Narayanan

